
 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Monday 13th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Reception will be starting P.E. on Tuesday 21st March. Please send your 
child into school in their P.E. kit every Tuesday. This should be either 
of the following depending on the weather: 
 

 Black shorts, tracksuit bottoms or leggings. 
 Plain white T-Shirt 
 School jumper or cardigan. 
 Black pumps or trainers. 

 
As always, we kindly ask that you please also send your child to 
school with a weather appropriate coat. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Andrew 
Reception Year Leader 
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